
3 November 1970 

Dr Cyril Wecht 
1417 Frick Building 
Pittsburgh, fe. 15219 

Dear Dr Wecht: 

Although I would eventually have sent you a copy of 
the enclosed letter for my own interest, I send it now 
directly at the request of Sylvia Meagher. You will shortly 
be hearing from her concerning its contents. Harold Weisberg, 
Josiah Thompson, and some other persons also have copies. 

The letter discusses oftetain ballistic evidence which 
I am confident proves that President Kennedy was wounded in 
the head by a shot fired from a location other than behind 
the President. 

I would be pleased if you would carefully examine the 
contents of the letter and, if you have the time, comment 
on them. I welcome anything that you have to say. 

If you write, please send a copy of your letter to 
Mrs Meagher, for I am sure that she will wish to know your 
opinion, or that of others with whom you may wish to dis- 
cuss the matter. 

Your truly, 

hice Rennatses 

Dick Bernabei


